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DATE: February 28, 2018

TO: Ken Komiske, Director of Utilities
Jeff Bryant, City Attorney

FROM: Brenda Hall, City Clerl(c/@

SUBIJECT; Claim from David Donaldson

[ am in receipt of a claim from David Donaldson for plumbing expenses, restoration
expenses, and damages to carpet, tile, and walls in the amount of $8,441.25 due to
his claim that a sewer backup occurred at 2301 Ravenwood Lane in February 2018,
while he was out of town. The backup allegedly occurred due to a problem with the
City’s main line. Mr. Donaldson said additional carpet would need to be purchased
since the color of carpet currently in the home is no longer available so new carpet
will need to be installed in open areas that border carpet that was damaged;
however, he does not have an estimate for that at this time. He said once he has the
work done, he will file an additional claim for any items that exceed the amount
filed in this claim.
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